
Notice of Public Hearings for adoption of the Groundwater Sustainability Plans for the Santa Ynez 
River Valley Groundwater Basin

Pursuant to California Water Code Section 10728.4, the Groundwater Sustainability Agencies (GSAs) 
of the Santa Ynez River Valley Groundwater Basin (Basin) (DWR Bulletin 118 Groundwater Basin: 
3-015) will hold Public Hearings to accept public comment and consider adoption of the Final 
Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) for the respective management area of the Basin.

•Central Management Area (CMA) GSP: Monday, January 3, 2022 at 10:00 am
•Western Management Area (WMA) GSP: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 at 10:00 am
•Eastern Management Area (EMA) GSP: Thursday, January 6, 2022 at 6:30 pm

Public participation will be available via Zoom. For additional information on methods of 
participation in the Public Hearings, GSA Committee meetings and to review the Final Groundwater 
Sustainability Plans, visit SantaYnezWater.org. The public hearings may be continued to subsequent 
meetings of the GSA Committees.  

The GSPs were prepared in response to passage of the Sustainable Groundwater Management Act 
of 2014 and applies to areas within the three management areas of the Basin. The public, agencies 
and other interested parties are invited to attend the public hearings and provide written and verbal 
comments. Comments received during the public hearing will be considered by the GSA Committee 
for its determination to adopt the proposed GSP. For more information, contact Bill Buelow at (805) 
693-1156 or email BBuelow@SYRWCD.com.
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